
 

 

 

Memorandum 
       Planning Board 

             

              

TO:  Mayor Randy Casale and City Council Members  

 

FROM: Etha Grogan 

for Planning Board Chairman Sheers and Planning Board Members 

 

RE:  City Council Request to Review Local Law on Proposed Moratorium 

 

DATE: September 15, 2017 

 

As requested the Planning Board reviewed the proposed local law on the proposed 

moratorium at its September 12, 2017 meeting.  The City Attorney’s office provided a 

memorandum outlining details of the proposal and a comprehensive review of the law took 

place.  After some consideration members voted unanimously to recommend the City Council 

proceed with the proposed moratorium as outlined.  If you have any questions, please feel free to 

contact me.   
 


